
From: Casey Burtch
To: Kiya Tabb
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] June 27th HARC Hearing – 1217 Newton Street
Date: Monday, June 26, 2023 4:46:51 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Courtney Collins <coco@cocosmonkey.com>
Sent: Monday, June 26, 2023 12:37 PM
To: HARC EXT EMAIL <city_harc@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] June 27th HARC Hearing – 1217 Newton Street

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,
> My name is Courtney Collins. I wanted to reach out as a local business owner and full time resident on behalf of
John Miklos of 1217 Newton Street.
>
> I live in the Meadows at 1207 Pine Street.  As his neighbor, I am in support of his recent application for his deck
enclosure.
>
> Thank you,
> Courtney
>
> Sent from my iPhone
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